
 

 
 

ST GREGORY’S CATHOLIC SCIENCE COLLEGE 
 

Website Accessibility Statement 
 
This website is operated by St Gregory’s Catholic Science College and we want as 
many people as possible to be able to see our website. 
 
Consequently, our website is fully responsive to and built in accordance with the 
WCAG 2.1AA accessibility standards and our website endeavours to meet the 
majority of the AA level requirements. Therefore: 

• the website allows users to access a high visibility version which is 
designed for screen readers and assistive technology. 

• the website is as visually accessible as possible in terms of colour contrast 
and text legibility. 

• the website text is as simple as possible to understand. 

However, we know some parts of this website are not fully accessible: 

• some PDF documents are not fully accessible to screen reader software. 
• images and videos do not have alternative text.  
• some hyperlinks do not have descriptive text. 

We are working to improve these areas of our website to make it accessible for all. 
 

If you are having difficulty accessing any material on the St Gregory’s Catholic 
Science College website, please send an email 
to schooloffice@stgregorys.harrow.sch.uk or call us on 0208 907 8828.  
 

http://www.stgregorys.harrow.sch.uk/
https://www.w3.org/TR/WCAG/#guidelines
mailto:schooloffice@stgregorys.harrow.sch.uk

